
AS PER OUR COLLEGE RULES/REGULATIONS, MOBILE PHONE 

USAGE IN HOSTEL IS BANNED AND THIS RESTRICTION CONTINUES. 

THOSE WHO CANNOT ABIDE TO THIS RULE CAN OPT TO STAY 

OUTSIDE.  

Parents can talk to their wards over landline phone or common mobile between 

4.30 to 7.00 PM on week days and time exemption is given on holidays. 

                                                                                                                                                          

-PRINCIPAL 


